







HELLO...HAVE YOU GOT A MINUTE?

We need your fresh ideas, friendly faces and helping hands! Join our P&C and come along to meetings. Your time and contribution make the difference in providing an educational environment that we can all celebrate and be proud of.

The purpose of the P&C Meetings is to provide a forum to exchange information between the school and parents/carers as well as discuss new ideas, share information and fundraise.

MEET: We meet on the last Thursday of each month, at 3.30pm.

JOIN: A membership form needs to be filled out next P&C Meeting and thats it! Joining the P&C does not mean you now hold an executive position or lock you into anything, it just means we can share and collaborate with you.

The current P&C Executive Committee is:

President: Kym McGregor

Vice President: Carlene Hawkins & Renee McGregor

Treasurer: Jamie Harrison **Secretary**: Jess McNamara

DID YOU KNOW?

2022 UPCOMING EVENTS

Don't forget to mark these dates on your calendar.

More information about each event will be distributed via email, Facebook and throughout the school closer to the date.

JULY

Thu 28th P&C Meeting

AUGUST

Thu 25th P&C Meeting
Fri 26th Glow Disco
Tue 30 - Wed 31st Fathers Day Stall

SEPTEMBER

Fri 2nd Student Free Day
Fri 9th Show Day P/H
Date TBC Mufti Day
Thu 29th P&C Meeting

OCTOBER

Thu 27th P&C Meeting
Fri 28th Halloween Disco

NOVEMBER

Thu 17th P&C Meeting
Thu 24th Pomona in the Park

GET IN TOUCH!

The best way to get in touch with the P&C Office Bearers outside of a meeting is via email on pomonasspandc@gmail.com

OVER \$51,000

has been raised by the P&C since 2019, helping to fund shade structures, computer lab equipment, readers, kitchen equipment & musical instruments



TUCKSHOP TALK

Our P&C committee operates the daily tuckshop service from Monday to Friday each week. Our tuckshop convenors Sherryl and Tina are providing a menu consisting of healthy, child-friendly foods for our hungry students.

The tuckshop is open each day until the end of our first lunch break, which is from 10:50am until 11:30am. It is not open during second break (12:50 until 1:30pm).

All lunches must be ordered in advance on the Qkr! App, orders must be placed by 8:30 am. This system is efficient and reduces the need for cash payments.

UNIFORMS

We love seeing our students in their PSS uniforms, especially when warm & snuggly in their school jackets!

SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE

We have a number of second hand uniforms available Cash Only, from the Tuckshop

TUCKSHOP HELPERS

The tuckshop is always after helpers, if you can volunteer even just an hour a week, it would be great!

UPDATE ON CURRENT PROJECTS

POMONA IN THE PARK

Preparations are under way for this year's **Pomona in the Park.** Teachers will start talking with their classes about this year's performances in Term 3.

Sponsorship requests will soon go out to the amazing businesses, new and existing that support our major fundraiser. We are looking for helpers to coordinate the raffle, so please get in touch.

NEW MAJOR PROJECT

Are you are foodie? Do you love to cook?

Get your recipes ready as we are going to create our very own Cookbook!

If this sounds like something you'd like to help with, let us know!

We will need helpers with sponsorship, photography, road testing recipes and editing.



THE MORE THAT YOU READ, THE MORE THAT YOU'LL KNOW, THE MORE THAT YOU LEARN, THE MORE PLACES YOU'LL GO